
Date: 07.01.2019 

NOTICE 
It is for information of shortlisted candidates that, the 

interview for the post of District Accounts Manager, 
Advertisement No. 32/18 which was scheduled to be held 
on dt. 08.01.2019 (10.30A.M), shall be held on dt. 
16.01.2019 (10.30A.M) due to administrative reasons. The 
shortlisted candidates are therefore requested to attend 
the interview on 16.01.2019 (10.30 A.M) at Mission 
Directorate (NHM), Annex Building of SIH&FW, Nayapalli, 
Unit-8, Bhubaneswar, District-Khurda (Odisha).  

All other criteria will remain same as per the notice 
published in NHM official website. 
 

      


